
     Redeemer Lutheran School    South Gate, CA 

Principal: Mr. Gagan   /   Vice Principal:  Ms. Payan 

                                                                        “WALK AS CHILDREN OF LIGHT.”  –Ephesians 5:8 
 

Spirit & Pride 

Once again this school year, we are 
offering Spirit & Pride t-shirts and 
sweatshirts for sale. These shirts and 
sweatshirts may be worn on “Falcon 
Pride” days (the first Monday of each 
month starting with October 1). A 
packet with more information and 
ordering instructions was sent home 
two weeks ago; extra packets are 
available in the school office. The 
deadline for ordering Spirit & Pride 
items is this Friday, September 21. 

Tardiness – PLEASE READ 

Students who arrive late with no excuse 
cause disruptive and often unnecessary 
interruptions for teachers and their 
students. Redeemer students are 
required to be in the gym and ready 
for school no later than 8:30 AM each 
school day. Students who are tardy on 
a habitual basis may be subject to 
referral to the Board of Christian 
Education. 

Our First Fundraiser Continues 

Information and ordering materials for 
our Mrs. Field’s fundraiser were sent 
home last week. In addition to cookie 
dough, many other tasty treats are 
available, such as cheesecake, pretzels, 
churros, cinnamon rolls, and funnel 
cakes. Our fundraisers help us purchase 
goods and services not covered by 
registration and tuition fees, so it would 
be great if every Redeemer family could 
participate. Order forms and payments 
are due by Monday, September 24. 
Payments made by check or money 
order must be made payable to 
Redeemer Lutheran School. Remember, 
the deadline is September 24. Thanks 
in advance for helping us out! 

 

 

.  

From the Principal 

“Pray Where You Are” is the title of a 
little-known song by the Lost Dogs, a 
band that was active back in the 80s 
and 90s. Its message is simple – prayer 
is always appropriate. Our prayers 
might be silent, and they might be out 
loud; they might be while we’re driving, 
and they might be while we’re in a quiet 
place; maybe they’re before a meal or 
bedtime, or maybe they’re at the 
bedside of a sick loved one. We may be 
asking something of God or thanking 
Him or simply praising Him – but our 
prayers are always appropriate. We’ll 
talk about prayer this week in chapel. 
You’re invited to join us Wednesday at 
9:00 AM in the church. God bless you 
and your family!  –Mr. Pat Gagan 

Volleyball News 

Our girls’ JV volleyball team won 
their match vs. Bethany this past 
week… congratulations, ladies, and 
congratulations, Coach Payan! This 
week’s game is a home game vs. St. 
Mark’s.  Game time is 3:30 PM.                 
Go Falcons! 

Scholastic News 

Each student will receive a monthly 
Scholastic News Magazine for the 
2018-2019 school year. Scholastic 
News is a component of your child’s 
curriculum and is mandatory. A 
letter with more information has 
been sent home by your child’s 
teacher. The cost of the yearly 
subscription is $6.00 per student (all 
grades). Please turn in the money to 
your child's teacher if you have not 
already done so. Thank you. 
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This Week… 

Today, 9/17 

September tuition due 

Mrs. Field’s Cookie Dough 
Fundraiser continues 

VB practice 3:15-4:30 PM 

Tuesday 9/18 

PE (bring PE clothes)  

 Wednesday, 9/19 

 Chapel, 9:00 AM 

 VB practice 3:15-4:30 PM 

 Thursday, 9/20 

 PE (bring PE clothes) 

 VB home game 3:30 PM 

 Friday, 9/21 

 Spirit & Pride orders due         

 Upcoming Events 

Monday 9/24/18 

Mrs. Field’s Cookie Dough 
Fundraiser ends; money 
and order forms are due. 

CPTL Meeting @ 6:30PM 

Friday, 9/28/18 

Free Dress Day and early 
dismissal (1:00PM) 

  



 
 
 
 

 

  
 

Visit us on the web 

www.redeemersouthgate.org 

facebook: 
@redeemerlutheran 
schoolandchurch 

instagram: 

@redeemersg 

White Zone 

For courtesy and safety reasons please 
make sure you follow the “White Zone” 
guidelines posted on Seville Ave. In 
addition, when you drop off/pick up 
your child(ren), please do not park in 
the white zone area. Parking is 
available across the street from the 
school in our gated parking lot. 

 Service Opportunities 

Redeemer Lutheran School families 
are required to complete a minimum 
of either 15 service hours (one child) 
or 20 service hours (2 or more 
children). Hours must be completed by 
May 15, 2019. Talk to Miss JoAnn for 
ideas for picking up service hours. One 
way of  getting credit for service hours 
is by providing additional items 
needed by the school throughout the 
year. 

At this time we are in need of Snack 
Shop items. Please refer to the list 
below: 

Water: 

2 cases = 1 hour 

3 cases = 2 hours 

4 cases = 3 hours 

Capri-suns: 

2 packs = ½ hour 

4 packs = 1 hour, 

6 packs = 1 ½ hours 

Cup of Noodles: 

One case = 1 hour  
Two cases = 2 hours 

 

 

Box Tops For Education 

Once again we are excited to 
participate in Box Tops for 
Education, a national program helping 
schools earn money. Our school goal 
this year is $400. Help us reach this 
goal by finding the Box Tops logo on 
participating products and sending 
them to your child’s teacher. Every box 
top clip is worth 10 cents and every 
box top collected counts! PLEASE 
TURN IN YOUR BOX TOPS BY 
FRIDAY, OCTOBER 19. THANK YOU! 
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